
 

 

       February 13, 2023 
 
       BSE Limited 
       Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
       Dalal Street, 
       Mumbai- 400 001. 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, Plot no. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai - 400 051. 

 

       BSE Script Code: 531599                             NSE Symbol: FDC 
 
 
       Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
       Sub:-   US - FDA Inspection at Company’s manufacturing facility  located at 

Waluj, Aurangabad. 
 
       Ref.: Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 

Obligations and disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
 

This is to inform you that our manufacturing plant located at B-8, MIDC Industrial  
Area, Waluj, Aurangabad, Maharashtra, which manufactures sterile ophthalmic 
products, has been inspected by US FDA from 06th February to 12th February 
2023.  

 
The said audit has been successfully completed by the US FDA with “No 
observations” (Zero 483’s).  

 
The audit was carried out for the sterile ophthalmic products being marketed in 
the US.   

 
Kindly take the above on record.  

 
Yours truly, 
For FDC LIMITED 

 
 

 
Varsharani Katre 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Membership No.: FCS-8948 
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